
 

Parts of Speech Parts of Speech Parts of Speech Parts of Speech 

A NOUN names a person, place, 
thing, activity, or idea.  

A NOUN names a person, place, 
thing, activity, or idea.  

A NOUN names a person, place, 
thing, activity, or idea.  

A NOUN names a person, place, 
thing, activity, or idea.  

 A PRONOUN replaces a noun in 
order to avoid repetition. 

 A PRONOUN replaces a noun in 
order to avoid repetition. 

 A PRONOUN replaces a noun in 
order to avoid repetition. 

 A PRONOUN replaces a noun in 
order to avoid repetition. 

A VERB is a word that asserts 
action, shows, a state of being, 

links two words together, or 
helps another verb.  

A VERB is a word that asserts 
action, shows, a state of being, 

links two words together, or 
helps another verb.  

A VERB is a word that asserts 
action, shows, a state of being, 

links two words together, or 
helps another verb.  

A VERB is a word that asserts 
action, shows, a state of being, 

links two words together, or 
helps another verb.  

An ADVERB modifies a verb, 
adjective, or another adverb—

and answer the following 
questions: 

How? When? Where? Why? How 
often? How much? To what extent? 

Under what condition? 

An ADVERB modifies a verb, 
adjective, or another adverb—

and answer the following 
questions: 

How? When? Where? Why? How 
often? How much? To what extent? 

Under what condition? 

An ADVERB modifies a verb, 
adjective, or another adverb—

and answer the following 
questions: 

How? When? Where? Why? How 
often? How much? To what extent? 

Under what condition? 

An ADVERB modifies a verb, 
adjective, or another adverb—

and answer the following 
questions: 

How? When? Where? Why? How 
often? How much? To what extent? 

Under what condition? 

A CONJUNCTION is a word used 
to connect words, phrases, or 

clauses together.  

A CONJUNCTION is a word used 
to connect words, phrases, or 

clauses together.  

A CONJUNCTION is a word used 
to connect words, phrases, or 

clauses together.  

A CONJUNCTION is a word used 
to connect words, phrases, or 

clauses together.  

An INTERJECTION is a word or 
phrase used as a strong 
expression of feeling or 

emotion.  

An INTERJECTION is a word or 
phrase used as a strong 
expression of feeling or 

emotion.  

An INTERJECTION is a word or 
phrase used as a strong 
expression of feeling or 

emotion.  

An INTERJECTION is a word or 
phrase used as a strong 
expression of feeling or 

emotion.  

A PREPOSITION relates a noun 
or pronoun to another word. 

A PREPOSITION relates a noun 
or pronoun to another word. 

A PREPOSITION relates a noun 
or pronoun to another word. 

A PREPOSITION relates a noun 
or pronoun to another word. 

An ADJECTIVE modifies a noun 
or pronoun by describing, 

qualifying, or limiting—and 
answers the following 

questions: 
What kind? How many?  

Which? Whose? 

An ADJECTIVE modifies a noun 
or pronoun by describing, 

qualifying, or limiting—and 
answers the following 

questions: 
What kind? How many?  

Which? Whose? 

An ADJECTIVE modifies a noun 
or pronoun by describing, 

qualifying, or limiting—and 
answers the following 

questions: 
What kind? How many?  

Which? Whose? 

An ADJECTIVE modifies a noun 
or pronoun by describing, 

qualifying, or limiting—and 
answers the following 

questions: 
What kind? How many?  

Which? Whose? 



 


